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■ A WORD FROM THE EDITORIAL

Philologia is a peer-reviewed academic journal whose primary objective is 
to promote and advance research in the humanities. The journal usually comes out 
annually in electronic edition. 

Philologia publishes articles, critical essays, book reviews, interviews, conference 
reports grouped into the following sections: Linguistics, Applied Linguistics, Literary 
Studies, Cultural Studies, Translatology, Scientific Interviews, Conference Reports and 
Book Reviews. All previous issues are available at: www.philologia.org.rs

This year’s issue of Philologia brings two articles in linguistic studies, one in applied 
linguistics, four papers in literary studies, two conference reports and six book reviews, 
all of them on a broad range of topics. We hope you will find the papers scientifically 
stimulating, since all of them may certainly trigger the interest of academics and 
researchers in humanities.

The Editorial Board is endlessly obliged to the Reviewing and Advisory Council 
which includes Serbian and foreign reviewers. The significance of their role can be 
better understood when taking into consideration the fact that only 65% of all papers 
sent to the Editorial Board has passed through the fine sieve of their careful reading 
and evaluation. Together with reviewers, the Editorial Board keeps implementing strict 
criteria when selecting papers to be published. This is our contribution to raising the 
quality of science and research in this country.

We are also very much grateful to our colleagues who sent the papers to have 
them reviewed. Without their trust in the work of Editorial Board and Advisory Council, 
it would have been impossible to have this journal published. 
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